
Jazz Brunch 23 May 2010
Lorna Reid, one of Scotland’s finest jazz vocalists will be
singing some numbers from her latest album and we will be
serving  a  suptuous  Brunch.  The  menu  can  be  found  here:
http://www.thecellardooredinburgh.com/assets/brunch_menu.pdf
The Cellar Door are offering a 20% discount to all Edinburgh
Capitals fans and invite you to join them for what should be
an enjoyable experience of fine food and fine jazz. For those
who have good memories, Lorna was the lady who performed the
anthems during the Gardiner Cup tournament.
The Jazz and Brunch events will be Sunday the 23rd of May
between  12:30  and  2:30  p.m.  Please  book  to  avoid  any
disapointment.
The Cellar Door 44-46 George the IV Bridge Edinburgh EH1 1EJ
0131 226 4155 eat@thecellardooredinburgh.com
www.thecellardooredinburgh.com
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